

۰

۰

۰

CIS Junior School

Newsletter

Prefects for the new academic year 2021/2022 were appointed





Tenuki 6C

Aritha 6I

Azon 6S



Zaid 6C



Mattias 6C













CIS 39th anniversary virtual celebration



Anniversary Assembly link

Students were inspired to thrive in an institution where ambition is translated into achievement.

Children's Day



Children's Day Video

'Children are the world's most valuable resource and its hope for the future'

Teachers' Day



Teachers' day appreciation video

Education is all about teachers making a connection with students.







A LOOK INSIDE:

- October 1, 2021: Virtual Children's Day
- October 6, 2021: Virtual Teachers' Day

For Children's day, the kids were asked to craft a paper plate mask for themselves to wear for the party, given prior instructions.

Then the celebration began with a message from the Principal and the Head of the department.

Later, we played a Virtual game and played a song for them to dance to. They were delighted to be a part of it.

Following this, the kids dedicated their wishes to all teachers through their unique performances on Teachers' day, which was recorded and added to our memory lane.





WHAT A GREAT START WE HAD THIS ACADEMIC YEAR!

MEET OUR CHAMPS



YEAR 4 - ENGLISH

It has been an interesting number of weeks in Year 4, as we have been learning and growing together.







In comprehension
the students have been learning
about Inference which will help them
out to write answers in
comprehension passages by
reasoning and giving necessary
evidence.

This was helpful for many students to develop their style in writing answers such as adding more detailing and making sure it is in full sentences.

During the class we did a fun activity where they had to listen to the instructions and draw the picture as described. Which helped them out to improve in listening skills and following the relevant instructions.

EVERY DAY IS A CHANCE TO LEARN SOMETHING NEW!





It was With much enthusiasm and excitement that the Year sixes took to their screens on the 8th of October; the day set apart for presenting their own unique characters. The students were instructed to create a funny or scary character, using descriptive language and figures of speech, with a view to reinforcing the various literary devices learnt by them.





They presented their characters across a Wide range of genres from fantasy to horror to science fiction to mystery. The students set their Screens ablaze With their varied character presentations of exotic Mayan queens to Warriors from the depth of the Amazon. They thoroughly enjoyed the humorous and tongue twisting characters presented by their friends using alliteration and hyperbole among other literary tools.

The day proved to be a souring success and was concluded with the students naming their favourite characters from among those presented by their friends. All in all, it was indeed a welcoming breath of fresh air to break the monotony of online learning.